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SANTUARIO DE FATIMA
SHRINE OF FATIMA 01 march, 2010

Exhibition recalls papal visits to Fatima:

“The Bishop dressed in white: The Popes and Fatima"

The Shrine of Fatima will open to the public on March 27, 2010, in one of the spaces of
the Complex of Most Holy Trinity Church, a documental exhibition which will recall the
papal visits to this Shrine. The initiative’s purpose is to recall, in the year Pope Benedict
XVI visits Fatima, the different visits in which the Roman Pontiffs turned pilgrims of Our
Lady of Fatima.

Inauguration at 12h15, in atrium of the Chapel of the Blessed Sacrament, in the
Complex of Most Holy Trinity Church, with the presence of the Bishop Anténio Marto, of

Leiria-Fatima.

PILGRIM POPES OF FATIMA: ../portal/index.php?id=40848
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